

## PTA Newsletter 5/4/22

## Message from Fairview South PTA - 05/04/2022



## PTA Newsletter 5/4/22

Dear Parents and Guardians,

## **Multicultural Night:**

Everyone is welcome to attend Multicultural Night, even if you did not fill out a Google Forms survey indicating you were attending. We want everyone to come and experience the diversity that makes Fairview South so special!

We hope to see you all there Friday, May 6th, from 6-8pm, in the Big Gym.

The PTA is excited to host our first in-building event in over two years! It was the first event we had to cancel, so it is only right that it be our first event back inside and one that will be a Global Celebration that we hope you will all enjoy!

Everyone who filled out a Google Forms survey should have received a "confirmation email" Saturday morning, along with emails specific to the options they signed up for.

If you feel you should have received one, but didn't receive an email this weekend, please send an email to: pta@fairview72.com indicating what you had planned to sign up for. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Final boarding call, all Fairview South students and family are welcome!



If you have any questions, please contact Kejal Shah and Steve Larenas, at pta@fairview72.com.

Finally, please find our second edition of the Families of Fairview attached to this newsletter!

Sincerely,

Fairview South PTA

Families of Fairview

7040 Laramie Avenue, Skokie, Illinois 60077

847.929.1050









Fairview School District 72 would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Fairview School District 72 directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media